Brush up Hours

Those who wish to challenge a road test but have not had recent experience or wish to take a
higher class road test such as the Class 5 Advanced road test will find brush up hours catering to their
needs. Brush up hours are for a variety of individuals such as people who have received class 7 learner’s
license and completed the driver's ed program but want more instruction. Drivers who have recently
moved to Alberta and are unfamiliar with the rules of the road here will also find brush up hours
convenient and helpful when they are preparing for the road test. If you feel that you need more
confidence through practice or even just want to work on specific techniques before your road test then
the brush up course is perfect for you.

What is included?

Our driving instructors will provide a pick up and drop off for all students. Once inside the vehicle our
instructors will guide the student through all the components of the vehicle and ensure that proper
safety habits are acknowledged before they begin driving with the student. They will also discuss areas
of driving where the student feels they are lacking and require the most assistance. After the lesson our
instructors will provide an assessment for the student including tips and comments on the student’s
driving ability or where they require the most practice.

Recommendations and pre-requisites

In order to be eligible for brush-up hours the participant must have a minimum of a class 7
learner's license as required by law.

It is strongly recommended for students who have no prior experience in driving to first
complete the Class 5 Basic Course. Completing the course will add a code to the driver's license that is
recognized by Alberta insurance brokers and will result in lower insurance rates.

Out of Country Students

Drivers who have had driving experience outside of Canada but are uncertain about driving or
road laws in Alberta will benefit from taking Alberta Driver Education and Training Brush Up courses.
Canada has its own specific set of rules for driving and some of these rules vary province to province.
There is also the added challenge of Canadian weather which can create some of the most dangerous
road conditions on the planet and is well worth preparing for. Our Brush Up course is available to
provide the knowledge to drive safely in Alberta and help prepare students for a class 5 road test.
Alberta Driver Education & Training can provide lessons with instructors who speak in English,
Cantonese, or Mandarin.

In Alberta, drivers from out of country may drive with an international license. However, if you
intend to drive for longer than 90 days or intend to stay in Alberta, you must exchange your license for
an Alberta driver's license.



Taking a Class 5 Basic road test may be a necessary requirement in this process.
Out of country drivers should contact an Alberta authorized registry agent for additional details.



